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Name: Karen Storry 

Date: 2023-08-10

I am a consumer. 

Airlines should be required to allow changes from given names to nick-names without 

fees. <Removed > Audit and oversight of this unfair practice by airlines is needed.

Airlines should be required to provide reasonable response times to phone inquiries 

such as rebooking. <Removed > The inability of passengers to rebook due to a lack of 

response from airlines is something that needs auditing and oversight.

Thanks for considering my suggestions.  

-Karen
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